Watab Township Supervisors’ Meeting
660 NW 75th Street Sauk Rapids, Minnesota
April 1, 2019 SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

Work Session on Subdivision Ordinance & Developer’s Agreement.

Supervisors Julie Johnson, Todd Waytashek and Steve Wollak met to conduct a special work session at
one o’clock p.m for the purpose first review of the new Developer’s Agreement and Subdivision
Ordinance for Watab Township. Supervisor Waytashek called the meeting to order at 130pm.
Supervisor Johnson took notes for this work session.

Both documents were reviewed for changes or deletions. It was noted that Watab Township does not
charge park dedication fees but that Benton County does for developments.

Minor changes were made regarding dates listed, should be blank lines.

Supervisor Johnson will set up a meeting & review with Roxanne Achman, Benton County Dept of
Development to coordinate review. It is intended to be a 3 way signatory agreement between
Developer, Township & County.

Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Waytashek, two ten (2:10) pm.
Seconded by Supervisor Wollak. All supervisors voted in favor of adjournment.

Meeting Adjourned.



